MRy 5, 1941

My dsar Salisbury,

Thankes for your letter of April 30th. I am sorry. thare
should be the obstacles you mention to your Jeining the EBagonian.
I wonder if later, e.g., next Winter, you will have exchanged
Your duty night for fire-watohingj pufhapl indaed the whole
btusiness of fire-watching may be reorgenised before long. It
is, I fanoy, coming to be thought a 1ittle pointless in areas
where buildingas are wll pcattered. If later it seems %o you
more possitle, I should be very glad to put your name forward.

Thanks for the example of Stellapla, which la réeally very
etriking. I do think the inter-generic evidenoce deserves qulte

& lot of emphasis.
Tours sinpersly,



